
 
Elgin South Area Forum 

7.00pm Tuesday 20th March 2012 
 

NEW ELGIN PRIMARY SCHOOL ANNEXE 
 THE NEON BUILDING  

 
AGENDA 

 

1. Welcome 
 

2. Apologies 
 
3 Western Distributor Road, Questions & Discussion with: 
 
 Richard Hartland, Corporate Director (Environmental Services), Dave 
 Gowans, Consultancy Manager, Frank Knight, Senior Engineer, Consultancy, 
 Andy Duff, Senior Engineer, Traffic 

 
4. Further Discussion: How does ESAF wish to proceed re the WDR?  
 
5. Community Issues   

-  Street Trader Licence Consultation 
-  Maternity Services Consultation 
-  Elgin High School 
-  Any other Community Issues 

 
6. Forum Issues 

-  Next Meeting - Format 
-  Feedback from Community Engagement Seminar 
-  Membership Forms 
-  Time spent on Forum Business - Timesheets 

 
7. Correspondence 
 
8. Any Other Competent Business 
 
9. Date of next meeting 17th April 2012, NEON, 7pm 
 
 

 
Welcome to our forum meeting.  Please feel free to make comments or ask questions 

at any time.  Everybody has the opportunity to bring up any new items under 
Community Issues.   


